MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING
OF THE CITY COUNCIL
OF BROOKINGS, OREGON, HELD

September 16, 1958

The Council met in regular session September 16, 1958, at 8 o'clock p.m.

Present were Mayor Campbell, Councilmen Breuer, Hein and Gulley and
others,

A maintenance agreement with Motorola Communications was presented for
the council's approval, A motion was mede by Councilman Breuer and
seconded by Councilman Hein that anthorization be given the City Recorder
to execute the agreement, Motion carried.-

The bills were read as follows:

Lawrence Hagen $ 422,50
Pelican Bay Construction Services, Inc. 423, 7k
Brookings Land and Townsite Co. 1,055,64
Pelican Bay Construction Services, Inc, 1,000,00

(Final payment on Areas 4 and 7)

A motion was made by Councilman Hein and seconded by Councilman Breuer

that the bills be paid as read and that the City Recorder give authorization
to the American Surety Company to cancel the bond on Pelican Bay Constructior
Services, Inc. Motion carried, Mr, Lawn from Pelican Bay Construction
Services also presented his check in the amount of $702.91 as payment to

the Brookings Water Company and which represented the balance of his
outstanding accounts on Sewer Districts 4 and 7,

A plat for the proposed extension of Fern Street was presented. The

Council authorized the Mayor to call Mr, Peterson to get his approval

on the portion of the street that will run across his property. Council-
man Hanks and Bill Spencer were appointed to contact the other property
owners to sizn a Quitclaim deed for the portion of street that would

run through their property. The City Recorder was also instructed to notify
the Planning Commission of the Council's intention to extend this street,

Mr, Ackley again discussed at length his proposal for floating a $250,000
bond issue for the paving of the streets, After considerable discussion,
the Mayor appointed Mr, Goetz, Mr, Gulley and R, H, Erichsen to work
with him as a committee to investigate the matter of paving streets and
arrive at some plan for street paving.

A motion was made by Councilman Breuer and seconded by Councilmen Hein that
the Mayor and City Recorder be authorized to execute a deed deeding a small
portion of property in North Brookings now owned by the City back to the
State Highway Department. Motion carried unanimously.



The Mayor informed the Council that the rock crusher being installed by
Mr, Bankus near the month of the Chetco River is not in violation of the
zZzoning ordinance,

The trailer owned by Wheel Estate Trailer Sales and used for living
purposes and an office on their sales lot was discussed. The council
took no action on the matter,

A motion was made by Councilman Hein and seconded by Councilman Breuer
that the application of Vernon and Emily McDonald for a liguor license
not be aporoved, Motion carried.

R. H., Erichsen presented a plat showing revised areas of assessment in
Sewer District No., 8. The Council approved the revised assessment of
Sewer District No. 8 as recommended by the engineer,

A motion was made by Councilman Hein that the meeting be adjourned.
Earl Breuer seconded the motion,
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